NOTICE AND AGENDA

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Santaquin will hold a Special Ground Breaking
Ceremony for the construction of a New Public Works Building on Wednesday, August 19, 2015, at 5:00

. p.m., at the construction site adjacent to the Santaquin City Water Reclamation Facility, 1215 North Center
Street.

1. GROUND BREAKING CEREMONY FOR THE NEW PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING
2. ADJOURNMENT

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need assistance in understanding or
participating in the meeting, please notify the City ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide
what assistance may be required.

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING/POSTING
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin City hereby certifies that a copy of the
foregoing Notice and Agenda was e-mailed to the Payson Chronicle, Payson, UT, 84651, posted in 3 places; City
Center, Post Office and Zions Bank as well as posted on the State of Utah’s Public Website.

BY:
Susan % gFarnsworth, City Recorder

® Amendment to the agenda



MINUTES OF A GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY
HELD AT THE CONSTRUCTION SITE OF A NEW PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING
APPROXIMATELY 1215 NORTH CENTER
AUGUST 19, 2015

Mayor and Council Members attending: Mayor Kurt Hunsaker, Keith Broadhead, Matthew Carr,
David Hathaway, Mandy Jeffs and Nick Miller.

Others present: City Manager Benjamin Reeves, Assistant City Manager Dennis Marker, Public
Works Director Wade Eva, Media Representative Mike Olson, Richard Ellsworth, Ron Jones,
Penny Reeves and other unidentified individuals.

At 5:05 p.m., City Manager Ben Reeves welcomed those attending. Mayor Hunsaker expressed
his gratitude to contractor Richard Ellsworth and architect Ron Jones for their work on the
building. He gave a brief history highlighting the history of the public works department, which has
grown from 3 employees to 12, as the City’s population has increased from 1,236 to over 10,000.
He said the building was being constructed with no tax increase, as the City had waited until the
public safety building was fully paid for. The Mayor expressed his thanks to the City staff and
Zion’s Bank representative Jonathan Ward.

Pictures were taken of the groundbreaking.
The ceremony adjourned at 5:27 p.m.
Approved on September 2 2015

L/Mk F. Hunsaker, Mayor Linda Midgley, Deput Clty corder




